
As membership co-chair along with Sandy Smith, we want to say thank you to all units working 
towards their 100% membership goals and continuing to advocate for our veterans and their 
families. The latest reports show a lot of units now at 100%. We want to congratulate you on the
great work you are doing and thank you for all the volunteer hours you are putting in to keep our
membership strong in North Dakota.

Congratulations to the following units who have achieved 100% membership:

District 1:  Buffalo, Hannaford, and Fingal
District 2:  Park River and Thompson
District 3:  Knox and York
District 4:  Carrington, New Rockford, Medina, and Gackle
District 5:  Washburn and Wilton
District 6:  Plaza, Bowbells, and Butte
District 7:  Carson
District 8:  Reeder and Halliday
District 9:  Crosby, Powers Lake, Wildrose, Grenora, and New Town
District 10: Lisbon, Ellendale, Edgeley, Milnor, and Forbes

To add to this list of 29 units that have reached 100%, we have an additional 50 units in ND that
are at 85% membership or greater! To everyone who is working on membership this year- keep 
going! Keep it up! We know you can all reach 100%!

If you are not at 100% membership for your unit, please reach out to your District President to 
see how they can help. Have phone calls been made for membership? Are all the membership 
applications and renewals being sent in as soon as they are received?

Encourage new people to join the Auxiliary. Share your story of why you are a member. 
Encourage them to invite others to become members. If they have children or grandchildren, 
discuss membership benefits. Everyone has a part in keeping our membership strong and 
keeping our Auxiliary units going.

Keep in mind - membership matters, and every moment is a membership moment! Every single 
membership matters to our units, our Districts, our Department, and our nation. North Dakota is 
now at nearly 80% toward reaching our goal of 100% for the state and 80% also in the NW 
Division at the national level.

Your Department Membership Team.

Candace Berg and Sandy Smith


